AMERICAN RED CROSS

NATIONAL HEADQUARTERS
WASHINGTON 13, D. C.

March 3, 1944

Mr. Amon G. Carter, Sr.
Star-Telegram Building
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mr, Carters

We have checked: our lists té try to find some explanation
of your not having received the Prisoners of War Bulletin regularly, but
everything seems to be in ordée. Our mailing is not done early in the
month under the best of circumstences, and we have been compelled to use
inexperienced help recentky, so perhaps this is the explanation. During
the Christmas rush, too, we believe the Post Office was forced to put
aside a certain amount of second class mailing, Please forgive us,--
but don't expect the Bulletin before the second or third week of any

month at best.

Bincerely yours,
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{ (Mrs.) Marion Hale Britten 22/
Prisoners of War Bulletin



